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IMPLICATIONS/CONSULTATIONS

Contribution to 
the Council’s 
Corporate 
Priorities/ 
Objectives:

Priority 1 – Improve the health and wellbeing of our 
communities

Priority 2 – Enhance the quality of people’s lives 

Priority 3 – Enable a flourishing local economy 

The report proposes the budget for the Council in 
2017/18 and the medium term financial plan which 
contributes to all the Corporate Priorities.

Consultation: Member training and briefings have been undertaken 
as part of the Finance and Business Planning process.

Legal: There are no legal implications.

Financial: There are no direct financial implications arising from 
the report.

Human 
Resource:

No specific implications arise from this report

Risk 
Management:

The Budget report considers emerging risks to the 
funding the Council receives and sets out the 
mitigation of those risks.

Health and 
wellbeing – 
issues and 
impacts:

No specific implications arise from this report.


